Therriault, John

e r—
From: McCambridge, Michael

Sent: Monday, April 15, 2013 11:00 AM

To: Therriault, John; Don Brown (debrown30@comcast.net)

Cc: Burke, Jennifer; Robertson, Daniel

Subject: FW: NAAQS Identical-in-Substance Proceeding

John & Don: Please replace the outgoing e-mail to IERG with the attached reply (which includes the original). Add
Mr. Davis to the service list in Ri3-11.

From: Alec Davis [mailto:ADavis@ierg.org]
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2013 10:56 AM

To: McCambridge, Michael
Subject: NAAQS Identical-in-Substance Proceeding D ORIGENAL
Mr. McCambridge,

Please add me to the service list as representing IERG. My schedule is wide open the week of June 24™ and | would be
able to participate in a hearing in Springfield any of the dates you suggested.

Sorry for the delay in responding.
Thank you.

Alec

Alec M. Davis

General Counsel

Illinois Environmental Regulatory Group
215 East Adams Street

Springfield, IL 62701

(217) 522-5512 x 232

From: McCambridge, Michael [mailto:Michael.McCambridge@iilinois.gov]

Sent: Monday, April 08, 2013 7:37 PM

To: IERG Staff

Cc: Burke, Jennifer; Holbrook, Tom; Fox, Tim; Shannon, Sarah; Matoesian, Charles; Robertson, Daniel; Therriault, John
Subject: NAAQS Identical-in-Substance Proceeding

I understand that IERG was instrumental in the new identical-in-substance mandate that the Board received last
August in P.A. 97-945. The mandate relates to adoption of federal National Ambient Air Quality Standards
(NAAQSs). We have been assembling a proposal for public comment, which the Board will likely adopt in May and
publish in the Illinois Register in late May or early June.

We are planning to hold the public hearing required for a SIP revision by section 110 of the federal Clean Air Act. At
present, it appears that the hearing will occur the week of June 24, 2013.



Do you wish anyone from IERG listed in the service list for this proceeding or on the notice list? On the service list,
your designee should receive all filings in this matter. On the notice list, your designee will receive copies of all
Board actions in this matter?

Does your organization intend to participate at the public hearing? If so, please give me any preferences you may
have with regard to the timing of a public hearing that will likely occur the week of June 24, 2013.

The need for a Board member and staff members to travel to Springfield, and the fact that Friday is my scheduled
day off, Tuesday, Wednesday, or Thursday (June 25, 26, or 27, 2013) are the most likely days for hearing.

John Therriault: Please place a copy of this e-mail in the docket for Ri3-11.

Michael J. McCambridge

Attorney

312-814-6924 (M-Th, 9:00 a.m.-7:00 p.m.)
219-614-5082 (personal cell during all other hours)



